
From: Lorna Hickey1   
Sent: Thursday, March 06, 2014 03:58 PM AUS Eastern Standard Time 
To:   
Subject: RATE PEG  
  
Hi I am not in agreement with our Council rates increasing to such a high rate - the proposed rate is 
excessive. Even the normal increases I find difficult to meet. 
I hope you take my opinion into account. 
Thanking you 
Lorna C. Hickey 
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